
Dear Parent/Guardian. 
  
Your child’s annual flu vaccination is now available either at their school session or in a clinic 
setting. 

  

Your school session is due to take place on WEDNESDAY 8th NOVEMBER and the link will close 
72 hours before the session at 9am on 3rd NOVEMBER 2023  
  
For in-school option - Please submit your child’s e-consent before the deadline, to confirm 
you have successfully submitted your e-consent an acknowledgment page will be displayed, 
you will only receive email confirmation with a unique reference code if you have added your 
email address prior to submitting the form.  
  
For Clinic setting option – There is no need to complete the e-consent simply call us 
on        0800 170 70 55 Option 5 to book your child’s appointment in one of our countywide 
clinics. 
  
If you do not wish your child to receive a flu vaccination, please disregard this email as we will 
not offer this vaccination to any child or young person without parental/guardian consent. 
  
IMPORTANT - Should you miss the deadline to submit your e-consent, a clinic will be the only 
option available, no verbal consents will be taken on our phoneline. 

  

Kind regards 

  

School Aged Immunisation Service – Northamptonshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust. 
 


